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These materials are for informational use only and are not to be construed as legal advice.  If legal advice is needed, 
the school district’s legal counsel should be contacted.  While current at the time it was created, this document may 
be later superseded by legislative or other action.  
  

 
 

ISD Model Policy Updates and Corrections 
 
A .zip file of the updated policies (clean and redlined versions for both school districts and charter schools) 
can be found on the MSBA website: 
 
1. Click on Services 
 
2. Click on Policy Services 
 
3. Scroll down to Policy Services Newsletter 
 

Updates as of November 14, 2024: 

 

Technical Updates 

The updates to the six model policies in the chart below do not represent changes in policy. Rather, the 

updates are purely technical (corrections to citations).  Notes are added to Model Policies 606.5 and 

613. School boards can review the Notes, but Notes do not necessarily require board action. 

 

MSBA recommends that school boards permit staff to make these updates.  Formal board action would 

not be necessary under Model Policy 208 to make these changes, though school boards have the 

authority to require formal board action if they so choose. 

 

Model Policy Number Update 

503 Correct reference in Note on page 5; add punctuation 

507.5  Correct citation in Legal References 
606 Correct statutory reference in Art. III.B. 
606.5 Correct statutory reference in Art. III.A; correct Article numbering; add 

Note on delegation of board authority 

613 Correct paragraph references in Art. VI.B.; add Note to Art. V on Revisor’s 
response 

615 Update chapter reference in Art, IV 

 


